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Dear Committee, 
 

RE: National Medicines Policy Review  

 

Thank you for providing Pfizer Australia with the opportunity to comment on the review of the National 
Medicines Policy.   

 

Pfizer Australia is one of the nation’s leading providers of prescription medicines and vaccines.  We 
manufacture medicines and vaccines that millions of Australians use every day to live longer, healthier, and 
more productive lives.   

 

Every day our people work with the sole purpose of ensuring that Australians can access new and innovative 
medicines that are being used to treat some of the most feared conditions of our time. We are proud of the 
active role we play in Australia’s health system and the wider contribution we make as an innovator, 
employer, and manufacturer. 

 

Pfizer has a proud history in Australia. We commenced operations here in 1956 with just six colleagues, and, 
more than 60 years later, we now have more than 1,400 colleagues working at two commercial sites and two 
manufacturing facilities across the country. Pfizer Australia is a member of Medicines Australia (MA), the peak 
body representing innovative pharmaceutical companies in Australia. Pfizer Australia was involved in the 
preparation of MA’s detailed response to this consultation, and we fully support their recommendations to the 
Committee. 

 

We are at a critical juncture for the future of the medicines industry in Australia. The collaboration and 
cooperation between industry and Government to arrest the impact of COVID-19 demonstrates a shared 
commitment to deliver the best available medicines and vaccines to Australian patients quickly and to take the 
necessary steps to get our nation back on its feet. More broadly, it has demonstrated that investment in the 
health of our nation is fundamental to our economic growth and stability which demonstrates the full value of 
medicines. 

 

Australia’s Long-Term National Health Plan has set the ambitious target of delivering the ‘world’s best 
healthcare system’. This review presents an opportunity to underscore this long-term goal with a progressive, 
world class medicines policy that recognises not only the challenges facing medicines access today but, in 
the years to come. Something all partners can uphold and improve upon as we work towards Australia 
remaining a ‘first-wave’ launch country. 

Thank you again for the opportunity to contribute to this consultation. Pfizer Australia is available at any time 
to provide further information to the Committee as required.  

Yours sincerely, 

 

 
 

Anne Harris 

Managing Director, Pfizer Australia and New Zealand 

Anne Harris 

Managing Director 

Pfizer Australia and New Zealand 

Level 15-18 

151 Clarence Street 

Sydney 2000 
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https://www.phrma.org/en/Advocacy/Research-Development
https://www.medicaldirector.com/news/future-of-health/2018/06/how-wearables-will-revolutionise-healthcare
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